
 

 

 

Dear Camp Barney Family,  

 

Camp Barney Medintz and CampRx are working together to improve medication management 

with regard to safety, efficiency and overall adherence to best practices while your child is at 

camp. Our pharmacy will fill orders for prescription and over the counter (OTC) orders – 

including vitamins and dietary supplements – so that your child’s medication can be safely 

dispensed on a daily or as needed basis, in full compliance with State and Federal laws. 
CampRx will deliver medications in individualized tamper-resistant adherence packaging that 

includes day and time of administration.  

This method of dispensing medication helps to minimize potential medication errors and 

ensures that campers receive the correct medication and dosage at the correct time of day. 

Medications will be shipped directly to Camp Barney ahead of the date they are needed. As we 

say at CampRx – “the surest way to deliver medications on time is to deliver ahead of time!” 

Prescription medication will be billed directly to your insurance company. You will be 

responsible for a registration fee of $30.00, which includes the cost of packaging, shipping and 

handling your child’s medications, regardless of how many prescriptions are being filled. The 
cost of any medication not covered by your insurance company, as well as any co-payments 

and/or deductibles, will be billed to your credit card account on file, as will any OTC items 

requested by you. If you are only requesting OTC medications the registration fee is only 

$18.00. You insurance company will be billed on your regular medication refill schedule, so a 
vacation or override prescription will not be necessary. Emergency orders are always accepted 

– and additional express overnight shipping expenses will be charged if required for timely 

fulfillment. All unused medications will be sent home at the end of camp session. 

Our on-line registration process will take you through the required steps. Please register as 

soon as possible, so that we can avoid late charges associated with expedited service. After 

you submit your registration, you will receive an email that asks for confirmation and provides 

assistance for completing and submitting the required documents. After you are registered, you 
can log in to into your Account Dashboard at any time and review your child’s medication, 

sessions, transactions and insurance information; and make changes as needed.  

Welcome to CampRx!  Here, you will experience a superior, customer-oriented pharmacy 

unlike any other. If you have any questions, please call us at (877) 302-3881 or email 

info@CampRx.com.  For more information about CampRx and to reigester, visit 

www.CampRx.com. 

 

Best Regards,  

James Hennig R.ph, Pharmacy Director 
CampRx 
 


